
 

 

Minutes of the Sycamore Township Special Events Committee Meeting  

April 22, 2024  

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 p.m.  

Present for the meeting were Chairman Jason Petty, Brent Grunow, Megan Dollenmeyer, and Al 

Godbey. Holly A Talmage gave notice that she would not be able to attend the meeting due to a 

work engagement.  

 

Review of Past Meeting Minutes  

Mr. Petty asked the committee to review the past minutes; Ms. Dollenmeyer made a motion to 

accept the March minutes; Mr. Grunow seconded the motion; the motion passed unanimously. 

 

Spring Seminar Event  

Mr. Petty reported that T.R. Gear and the Hamilton County Soil and Water Conservation District 

confirmed they will be speaking at the event. Mr. Petty will follow up with People Working 

Cooperatively to confirm they will speak at the Spring Seminar Event.   

Mr. Petty also reported that he has not yet heard back from the Boy Scouts regarding the flower 

sale at the Spring Seminar Event. Mr. Petty had proposed that the Boy Scouts sell flowers 

purchased by the Township, with Boy Scouts retaining any sales proceeds exceeding the cost of 

the flowers.  

Ms. Dollenmeyer and Mr. Grunow indicated that they would likely be able to volunteer at the 

Sycamore Township booth for the Spring Seminar Event.  

 

Open Discussion 

The Committee discussed open business, including whether committee members would be able 

to attend the concerts, Car Show, Touch-a-Truck event, and the festival. Mr. Petty informed the 

Committee that he will reach out to Empower Youth for festival volunteers.    

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 P.M.  


